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Holy Trinity C of E Primary
  NEWSLETTER – 9th December 2022

  www.holytrinitycofeseatoncarew.co.uk
                                                  E-mail: @htseaton (twitter)
Dates for your Diary

12th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y2/Y4/Y6)

13th Dec
Church 1.15pm Nativity Service (half of Rec/Y1/Y3/Y5)

(Reception groups will be emailed later)

20th December
School Closes for Christmas

4th January 

School Opens
Christmas 
Staff and pupils all looked very festive in their Christmas hats and clothing today and certainly got into the Christmas spirit.  Thank you to everyone who sent in food donations today for the Hartlepool food bank. We would like to say a huge thank you to our kitchen staff who cooked a lovely Christmas lunch for over 200 people which everybody agreed was delicious.  Take a look at 

our school twitter account to see today’s events.
Rotary Hartlepool Supporting The Royal British Legion – Poppy Appeal
Today we have received thanks from Rotary Hartlepool for helping with their poppy appeal.    Holy Trinity pupils raised a fantastic £537.70 by purchasing poppies and poppy merchandise in November.

Dodgeball
On Wednesday this week Y6 went through to the Dodgeball town final held at the Dodgeball Centre in Hartlepool.  The children won all of their heats and then played a thrilling final game but ultimately lost to West View.  On Thursday we had a team of Y4/Y5 pupils also competing in a Dodgeball Festival held at Brierton Sports Centre.  The team thoroughly enjoyed their games and played fantastic Dodgeball. Well done to all of the pupils!
PTA Christmas Raffle

Christmas raffle tickets will be sent home with pupils next week and the raffle will be drawn on Friday, 16th December.  Please can we ask that you send all money in a sealed envelope and return any tickets that are not needed. Once again, we would like to thank everyone who sent in donations on non-uniform day last Friday, there are some amazing Christmas hampers to be won.[image: image1.emf] 
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Love Your Neighbour


As Yourself








